

## Women's Crisis Center of Northeast Arkansas, Inc.

P.O. Box 721 • Jonesboro, Arkansas 72403 • 870-972-9575 Fax: 870-972-9786 • email: wccnea@sbcglobal.net

December 6, 2006

Tony Thomas City Hall 515 W. Washington Jonesboro, AR 72401

Dear Mr. Thomas,

This letter is to inform you that the Women's Crisis Center's Board of Directors has been made aware of the availability of CDBG funds to our agency in the approximate amount of \$3,400. We are appreciative and fully accept the responsibilities of these funds and will use them as directed by the policies set forth by the Continuum of Care. Thank you and we look forward to being able to better assist our clients with the use of these additional funds.

Sincerely,

Bobbi Fowler,

**Board President** 

Women's Crisis Center

Of Northeast Arkansas, Inc.

Bolli Forder